
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ACTION  

 
TITLE: Trusty Closure and Recommended Attendance Zone Changes for 

Morrison and Howard 
    
DATE:     December 18, 2023  
  
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Martin Mahan  

Deputy Superintendent 
 

BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
A total of eight input gathering sessions were held at Howard, Tilles, Morrison, and Trusty.  These 
sessions introduced staff and parents to three proposals to adjust the current area attendance zones.  
These adjustments are a result of the closure of Trusty Elementary School.        
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
Trusty Elementary will close at the end of the 2023-24 school year. The administration recommends 
the Board approve adjusting Howard Elementary and Morrison Elementary boundary lines to match 
the existing Middle School Boundary lines to absorb the Trusty Elementary students.               
  
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: move to approve boundary proposal plan 1 as presented.   
  


